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Dear Parents and Carers. 
 
As you will have heard Boris Johnson has just announced another lockdown. This means 
West Ashton school will be closed from Tuesday 5th Jan. 
 
All children will now be expected to access remote learning from home. You will be able to 
access this learning from your class dojo where the teacher will give you instructions on how 
to access it.  
 
It will be a mixture of live teaching, activities to complete and live feedback.  
The teachers will be asked to take a register of all children accessing the learning and my 
expectation will be ALL children will participate.  
 
Shooting stars class will access their remote learning from Tapestry. 
 
We are going to start remote learning on Wednesday 6th Jan. 
 
With regard to school places available for key worker children, if both parents that have 
parental responsibility, are key workers and cannot work from home we can offer your 
children a key worker place.  Please fill in the parent mail form or E mail Mrs Brown and tell 
her the days you require and the profession of both parents. We will aim to put this in place 
by Wednesday 6th January. 
 
We will be in contact via parent mail with any updates. If you have any queries, please E mail 
admin@westashton.wilts.sch.uk 
 
Many thanks for your cooperation  
Best wishes 
 
 

 
 
Debby Huxham 
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